
I-15 Base Line Road
Interchange Improvement Project

Updated February 2016

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE: 55-HOUR WEEKEND RAMP AND FREEWAY LANE
                 CLOSURES ON THE NORTHBOUND I-15 AT BASE LINE RD.
ATTENTION RESIDENTS, BUSINESS OWNERS AND COMMUTERS 

As part of the ongoing construction, construction crews have scheduled a 55-hour weekend ramp and lane closures on the 
northbound I-15 at Base Line Rd. for pavement rehabilitation work. Although NOT a full weekend freeway closure, motorists 
will experience delays and are strongly advised to use alternate routes. Signage will be posted to direct motorists. Please 
adhere to the signed detour routes. 

WHAT
    • Pavement operations

WHEN
    • Friday, March 4 from 10:00 p.m. continuously through Monday, March 7 at 6:00 a.m.

WHERE
    • #4 lane of the northbound I-15 from Etiwanda Ave. to Victoria St. to be closed for the duration of the 55-hour closure
    • I-15 northbound on-ramp at Base Line Rd. to be closed for the duration of the 55-hour closure
    • #3 and #4 lanes of the northbound I-15 from Etiwanda Ave. to Victoria St. to be closed at nighttime only 
       (10:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m.)
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Motor Vehicle Detour Route
    
• Heading east on Base Line Rd.: 
   Turn right on Etiwanda Ave., 
   Turn right on Foothill Blvd.
   Proceed to I-15 northbound 
   on-ramp 

• Heading west on Baseline Ave.: 
   Turn left on Etiwanda Ave., 
   Turn right on Foothill Blvd.,
   Proceed to I-15 northbound 
   on-ramp 

Motorists and pedestrians should use caution while traveling through work zones near barricades and equipment. Thank you for your patience 
and support during this improvement project. Please adhere to all posted signage in the construction zone and always remember to… 
SLOW FOR THE CONE ZONE.

LEGEND: 
      55-Hour Full Closure

      Nighttime Closure Only             

      Motor Vehicle Detour   

Victoria St. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: FOLLOW US:

Tim Watkins, Legislative and Public Affairs, SANBAG
Email: twatkins@sanbag.ca.gov
Project Hotline: (800) 701-1370

www.SANBAG.ca.gov/projects @SANBAGnews
#BetterBaseLine

Day Canyon Dr.

I-15 base line road
interchange improvement project

I-15 northbound #4 lane
Starting Friday, March 4 from 10:00 p.m. 

continuously through Monday, March 7 at 6:00 a.m.

I-15 northbound #3 and #4 lanes
At nighttime only from 10:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m.

I-15 northbound on-ramp 
FULL CLOSURE

Friday, March 4 from 10:00 p.m. continuously
through Monday, March 7 at 6:00 a.m.


